
Student Notices 
Friday, June 16, 2023 

 

Announcement 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Graduation assessments will be written on June 21st. The schedule is posted in the Williams Lounge, 
outside of the library, in the counselling centre and in the 400 wing. Students, please check the 
registration list for your name, as well as the time and location of your assessment(s). 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Attention current gr. 10/11 students- are you needing Volunteer hours? Do you like playing games/ 
sports? Well if you do then perhaps you would like to volunteer at the end of the summer in August 
for a Summer Connections camp.  See Ms. Sidhu in room 501 to sign up, and get more details if you 
are interested in earning some credit hours towards your 30 Volunteering hours. 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
A message from the Library: All Library books are now overdue.  Please return them ASAP. 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Our lost and found accumulates numerous items over the course of the school year, especially water 
bottles and sweatshirts. Please check the lost and found between now and the end of June to see if 
you have any missing items that need to be claimed.  
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 


